
Volume 34 Number 1  p. 4 2008 

From the Editor From the Editor 

Editor's Corner: Most requested articles Editor's Corner: Most requested articles 

Patricia Taylor 

Suggested Citation 
Taylor, P. (2008). Editor's Corner: Most requested articles. International Journal of Orofacial Myology, 34(1), 4. 
DOI: https://doi.org/10.52010/ijom.2008.34.1.1 

This work is licensed under a Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercial-NoDerivatives 4.0 International License. 

The views expressed in this article are those of the authors and do 
not necessarily reflect the policies or positions of the International 
Association of Orofacial Myology (IAOM). Identification of specific 
products, programs, or equipment does not constitute or imply 
endorsement by the authors or the IAOM. The journal in which this 
article appears is hosted on Digital Commons, an Elsevier 
platform. 

https://ijom.iaom.com/journal
https://ijom.iaom.com/journal
https://ijom.iaom.com/journal/vol34
https://ijom.iaom.com/journal/vol34/iss1
https://ijom.iaom.com/journal/vol34/iss1/1
https://doi.org/10.52010/ijom.2008.34.1.1
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/
https://www.elsevier.com/solutions/digital-commons
https://www.iaom.com/
https://www.iaom.com/


International Journal of Orofacial Myology, 2008 Vol.34 
 

 - 4 - 

EDITOR’S CORNER 
 
 
 
 
IJOM has an abundance of excellent, informative articles in the archives. It is the 
intention of IJOM staff to begin to reprint many of these articles and make them 
more accessible.  
 
This issue of IJOM is a composite of some of the most requested articles from 
past issues.  The articles included represent a critical overview of orofacial 
myology by Bob Mason, a comprehensive article on assessment by Licia Coceani 
Paskay, information on feeding by Patricia Meyer, and Nick Moore’s seminal 
article on habit appliances.  
 
This issue is dedicated to all the families of IJOM staff, families of the IAOM Board 
of Directors, and families of members.  Families who provide us with an amazing 
amount of support and understanding of time that goes into our work, research, 
and dedication to the future of orofacial myology.  Thank you all! 
 
 
Patricia Taylor, M.Ed. COM/SLP 
Editor-in-Chief 
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